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Dear Darren,

[ just wanted to thank you for your excellent presentation of VCE SUCCESS on May 29.

This presentation came at just the right time for our students as they were starting to lose focus under the
weight of all their work. You had the students captivated from the very beginning.

The content of the presentation was spot on for their needs at this particular time, especially the time
management and revision strategies that you outlined. We have followed up on these during our MIPS
sessions and the students have found them very useful.

Most inspiring for the students were the examples you gave of people who succeeded against impossible
odds. This truly gave our students something to think about and work towards. They could see that all
was not lost and they were able to put a realist perspective of what lay ahead of them during the coming
exams and beyond.

To keep students captivated for 3 periods was amazing and you did this with relative ease using a
fabulous selection of music, visual imagery and relevant information they could easily relate to.

I had a Year 12 Student Leaders meeting the next day and got some very positive feed back from them.
They have suggested we make posters of some of your inspiring quotes to remind students of their

commitment towards success. We are now in the process of having some posters printed.

Overall it was a very worthwhile day for our students and a very good investment towards their success.
Thank you very much for your time and commitment to catering for the needs of our students.

We look forward to working with you again in the near future.

Yours Sincerely,

Helen Roumeliotis

Senior School Coordinator
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